
To:  Mr. David Cook and Ali Cochrane 

  Aspect Consulting 

Subject: Reduction in Groundwater Monitoring 

Date:   August 26, 2020 

Attachment: Ecology Response to Request for Reduction in Groundwater Monitoring 

 

On August 18, 2020 Ecology received your request for reduced groundwater monitoring as 

detailed in your Technical Memo titled “Request for Reduced Groundwater Monitoring”. 

 

This reduction in groundwater monitoring was also discussed on June 18, 2020 during a meeting 

between Aspect Consulting (on behalf of West Seattle Holdings LLC) and Ecology. 

 

Your Technical Memo identifying two wells, MW112 and MW113, where we recommend 

discontinuing quarterly analytical sampling (but continuing groundwater elevation monitoring). 

 

You propose that MW-112 and MW-113 be removed from the sampling and testing program, but 

retained for quarterly groundwater elevation measurements to allow for full Site groundwater 

elevation and gradient evaluation each quarter. 

 

Ecology has reviewed your request and deems your request appropriate. Your request for 

reduction in groundwater monitoring is approved. 

 

Respectfully 

Dale Myers 

Department of Ecology 


